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Cambourne Village College 

Teacher of Spanish 

Start date 1 September 2022 

Salary: MPS or UPS  

Contract: 100% or part-time from 80%.   Permanent  

NQTs: Suitable 

We are seeking a talented, committed and ambitious teacher of Spanish to join our excellent MFL 
Department.  The ability to offer German or French would be an advantage.  Cambourne Village 
College is an Ofsted ‘Outstanding’ rated, over-subscribed secondary school, eight miles from 
Cambridge. We opened as an academy of the Cam Academy Trust in September 2013. Our ethos is 
aspirational and inclusive, our staff is highly motivated, our pupils courteous and hard-working, and 
we have excellent facilities.  Planning is underway to open a 350 place sixth form, with 175 students 
in each of Years 12 and 13, effective from 2023. Joining Cambourne Village College represents a 
unique opportunity to work in a newly-established school within a wider, high-quality Academy Trust 
that gives excellent possibilities for professional and career development. 

Full details are provided on the General Information, Job Description and Person Specification.  For 
further information, and to arrange a visit please contact the Head of MFL, María Collado-Canas 
MCollado-Canas@cambournevc.org Pre-application visits to the College are welcomed. 
 
How to apply:  
Please complete the Teacher Application Form located on the Cambourne Village College website 
(www.cambournevc.org/contact-us/vacancies) and attach a letter of application (consisting of no 
more than 2 sides of A4 when printed). In your letter of application, please explain:  

 The reason for your interest  
 Your relevant track record that confirms you could fulfil the expectations of the role  
 Your reflections on how you could contribute to the further development of Cambourne 

Village College as a truly excellent school  
 

Applications should be submitted to Mrs Josephine Jenkins, HR Manager via 
email: jjenkins@cambournevc.org Tel 01954 284034 

Sheepfold Lane, Cambourne, Cambridge CB23 6FR 
(01954) 284000 

enquiries@cambournevc.org  
www.cambournevc.org 

An Academy of  



Closing date: Noon on Friday 4 February 2022.  Interviews will take place in the following week 
 

The Governing Body is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  An Enhanced DBS check will be carried out for the successful candidate. 


